Welcome to Buljan Middle School

The staff and students of Buljan Middle School invite you to our fourth annual

Step Up Day
8:00am - 12:00pm
August 2nd, 2019

at

Our school gym

The purpose of Step Up Day is to make the transition from elementary
school to middle school a positive one. Eighth graders will be serving as
leaders and mentors to the sixth graders. Large and small group activities are
designed to address students’ needs and concerns in an enjoyable manner. Each group will have a
fun theme, and the sixth graders will get to learn their rally cheer. Come have fun getting to know
your new school and new friends.

Wear coritfortable clothes aiid doii't brliig all your stuft... travel light!

This is a student only event, please. Parents will have an opportunity to visit our campus on
Tuesday, August 6™, at 6pm for 6™ grade Orientation.

If you have any questions, please email WEB Coordinator,
Lara Hatzenbiler

at
Ihatzenbiler@rcsdk8.org




